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April 2023 

Maples Teesdale appoints new partner to 

leading commercial real estate practice 

Maples Teesdale, specialist corporate real estate firm, has promoted a new partner effective 

1 April 2023.  

Commercial real estate specialist Charles Elgood has been promoted to Partner in the 

commercial real estate team. Charles joined Maples Teesdale as Of Counsel in 2015 after 

training at Simmons & Simmons followed by a career at Freshfields Bruckhaus Deringer, 

Travers Smith and Brecher.  

Charles has extensive experience working on acquisitions and disposals, including forward 

purchase and forward funding deals.  He is also involved in day to day asset management 

work for retail centres and industrial parks. 

Paul Burke, managing partner at Maples Teesdale, said “We are delighted to welcome 

Charles into the partnership. This promotion enhances our partner-led service and 

commitment to our clients. With strong technical and leadership skills, Charles will play a 

key role in ensuring we continue to provide exceptional client service and insight.”  


